
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 
To:       Board of Adjustment 
 
From:  Patricia A. Elliot 
 
Date:  November 18, 2021 
 
Re:      ZBA-21-00011 – Liv Devco, LLC – 194/127 & 128 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Health Department has no objection to this application.   
 


